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December 26, 2008 

Ms. Kimbcrly Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Mosinee Hydroelectric Project, FERC Project No. 2 2 0 7 / ~  ~'~ 
Invasive Species Survey Report 
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Dear Secretary Bose: 

In accordance with the monitoring plan for invasivc species, Wausau Paper has 
completed a second year of surveillance. Enclosed please find an original and 
eight (8) copies of a report documenting the results of the current year of the 
survey. Also enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to the Wisconsin Department of 
Natural Resources (WDNR) and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFW) 
requesting their comments on the survey and report. As indicated in the request 
letter their comments were due December18, 2008. To date we have not received 
any comments from the USFW or from the WDNR. If there are any questions 
please contact me at 952-544-8133. 

Sincerely, 

SPAULDING CONSULTANTS, LLC 

Enclosure 

cc: Mr. Jim Pauls, Wausau Paper. W/encl 

8441 WAYZATA BLVD • SUITE 101 • GOLOEN VALLEv  b1N5542~ 

952-544-8133  • FAX 763-412-4289m OOUG@SPAULDINGCONSULTANTS CCf,: 


